
 

Memo 

 
 

 
 

To: Planning and Development Council 

From: Carolyn Van Sligtenhorst, Planning Services 

Date: February 29, 2024 

Subject: Heritage Designation By-law 2024-005 for the Miller House at 361 Macdonald 
Road – Minor revisions to by-law 

Comments: 
 

 
The owners of 361 Macdonald Road have requested minor edits to the list of 
Heritage Attributes on page 5 of the designation by-law. Staff is supportive of 
these changes as they are minor and still allow for the conservation of this 
cultural heritage resource. There are no changes to any other parts of this by-
law. 
 
The original By-law 2024-005 published on February 23, 2024 has been 
replaced.  

 


